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Dear Parents and Puchong Community,

Just an update, as you know the CMCO has now been extended until 9 
November for the school and elsewhere. I want to reiterate and 
underline that we will continue to work to the best of our abilities with 
the provision of online learning. 

Also a note about Year 11 exams - these are continuing as planned, so 
please make sure you carry the necessary documentation with you in 
your cars when travelling to the school. 

It is as always a challenging time, and I thank you for your continued 
support. I will keep you updated with any further developments.

Yours sincerely,

Stefano Piumatti
Principal


